Budget Workshop

July 11, 2016
OPENING 6:30PM
Board members:
Supervisor Fred Heisler Jr., Also Present: Alison Owens, Town Clerk
Karl Ludwig
John Cammarata
Bob Whitmore Tracy Oliver, Hwy Sup’t

Tom Pollard

The Town Board reviewed the 2017 Town Budget figures with its less than 2% tax cap allowances.
Another budget work session was called for Aug. g™ 6:30pm.

Supervisor Fred Heisler Jr. called a brief business meeting to order at 8:05pm to discuss wordage Town
Att’y Berger had suggested for the Greene Slo-pitch softball league to add to their waivers. The team
uses the Town ball field for some of their games. Board members asked to have a copy of the added
wordage sent to Michelle Day, contact for the team, for their Att’y to review and to report back at the
July 18" Town Board meeting.

Discussed also was the possible purchase of a new crew cab pick-up to replace the 550., using CHIPS
monies to help with the purchase.

There was no other business to come before the Board. Supervisor Heisler declared the meeting
adjourned at 8:17pm.

Alison B. Owens

Smithville Town Clerk



